CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY

Newsletter No. 58

November 1970

Meetings

The next Club meeting of the Society will take place on Tuesday, 3rd, November at the Marconi College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford, commencing at 19:30.

The programme for the season opens with a talk on VHF by Group Captain A.H. Dormer Ret., G3DAH, who is widely known for his commentary on the subject in Short Wave Magazine.

The next Committee Meeting will take place on Wednesday, 18th November, in the saloon bar of the "Wheatsheaf", New Street, Chelmsford.

Raffle

After listening to the talk you will want to possess the VHF/UHF manual and a GOSCUT sheet metal cutting tool to start work! Tickets are 6d each or 5 for 2/-.

YOUR 1970/1971 COMMITTEE

At the Annual General Meeting held in October, the following members of the Society were elected to serve as committee members:

Ron Ferguson	G4VF	President
Roy Martyr	G3PMX	Vice President
Tony Dix	G5IX	Vice President
Tom Carter	G3VCF	Chairman
Willie McClintock	G3VPK	Secretary
Ken Dews	G3PMW	Treasurer
John Greenwood	G3KRZ	Editor - Newsletter

* *

Arthur Wreford	G3EHZ	George Cutting	G3GNQ	Mike Hawkins	G3WMM
Bernard Reichman	G6RM	Ian Gillis		Peter Neave	•••
Danny Begg	G3YZJ	Les Turner	G8CUT	Tommy Ure	G3ZIW

Don Beattie G30ZF was elected to serve as Public Relations Officer.

Editorial

Reminder - Subscriptions fall due as from 1st, October; Ken Dews will only be to pleased to lighten your pocket and your conscience at the next meeting.

Have y u wondered what types of member, and how many attend our meetings? - so have the Committee (in order to plan meetings of greatest interest and benefit to members). The simple solution to the problem is to sign the register every meeting.

Should you have any news or advertisements for inclusion in the Newsletter please contact the Editor by telephone, at the address below or at a meeting.

If you should have difficulty parking your vehicle at a meeting, there is ample space in the College Car Park as signposted, for your Rolls, Mer. 600 etc. (The parking of cars in designated places only is an insurance requirement and more to the point, a condition of our continued use of the College).

Call Books - if you ordered a Call Book from the Club, it will be available for collection at the November meeting from Ken Dews, complete with a free gift offer or payment of 9/-

73's J. GREENWOOD G3KRZ Hon. Editor

6, Long Brandocks CHELMSFORD CMI 3LT Tel: Writtle 723